
14/12/2020 

MR Nathan Reid 
11 / 34 Serpentine CRES 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
nathan_reid84@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1397 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I live on serpentine crescent which is a very narrow street with existing traffic, safety and 
parking issues, these will only be exacerbated by the extra traffic this center will generate. 

This proposal should never be allowed to go ahead considering the location. I use the 
roundabout every day to travel to and from work, the congestion that a childcare center in that 
location with parents trying to reverse out of the proposed parking on the busy road will be 
catastrophic for the route. 

Sent: 14/12/2020 1:13:48 PM
Subject: Online Submission


